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FAO: Greater Norwich Local Plan Team 
 
 
  
8th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Greater Norwich Local Plan Team, 

 

Thank you for consulting Great Yarmouth Borough Council. Please accept the below as an officer 

level response on behalf of Great Yarmouth Borough Council for your Regulation 18 ‘South Norfolk 

Village Clusters Housing Allocation Plan’ (VCHAP).  

 

The Borough Council has no specific cross-boundary issues relating to the policies contained within 

this plan. As such, it is the Borough Council’s view that a specific Statement of Common Ground 

between the authorities is not necessary. At a broader strategic level, the Norfolk Strategic Planning 

Framework (NSPF) and the agreements contained within it still apply. Based on this, the Borough 

Council is content that the strategy document complies with the duty to cooperate in respect of 

addressing cross boundary strategic matters of particular relevance to Great Yarmouth. 

 

The Borough Council looks forward to continuing to work with Greater Norwich and other 

neighbouring authorities to bring forwards our shared strategic vision for Norfolk.  

 

If you have any queries based on these comments please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

N. Fountain 

 

 

Nick Fountain 

Senior Strategic Planner 

01493 846626 

nick.fountain@great-yarmouth.gov.uk  
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